
 
 

 

 

 

December 30, 2019 

 

 
Michelle L. Phillips  

Secretary  

New York State Public Service Commission  

Three Empire State Plaza, 14th Floor  

Albany, New York 12223-1350 

 

 

 

Dear Secretary: 

 

 

The enclosed statements issued by Kimberly S. Baxter, Manager Rates & Regulatory 

Affairs, are transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the State of New 

York Public Service Commission.   

 

Case:  97-G-1178 

 

Statement No.   GAC – 191 to PSC No. 3-GAS 

 

Statement No.   IIR – 189 to PSC No. 3-GAS  

 

Statement No.   TR – 190 to PSC No. 3-GAS  

 

 

 

 

Kimberly S. Baxter 

Manager, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

Phone: (315) 842-3622 

Fax: (315) 764-9226 

Email: Kim.Baxter@libertyutilities.com 

Received: 12/30/2019
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